
 

 

Regarding: Support for  SB 127: AN ACT CONCERNING THE 

SALE OF ELECTRIC VEHICLES IN THE STATE.  

 

February 19, 2021 

 

Dear Members of the Transportation Committee, 

 

If Connecticut is to meet its commitment to the Multi-State Zero 

Emission Vehicle Action Plan Memorandum of Understanding 

(ZEV Plan) we must have 150,000 registered EVs by 2025. As of 

January 1, 2021, there are 13,800.   

 

It is clear that we must broaden our scope and ramp up our 

infrastructure  in order to foster EV adoption.  Opening up the 

state to allow Electric Vehicle sales directly to consumers would 

aid in this.   

  

Sustainable Fairfield Task Force supports SB 127 and hope that 

you will pass this bill out of committee.   

 

Thank You 

Bob Wall, Chair  

Sustainable Fairfield Task Force 

 

 

 

 


